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December 14, 2015
CHRISTMAS 2015

Tenants of Atlantic Baptists Senior Citizens’ Home Inc.

Mr. Dale Berry, Board Chair — Atlantic Baptist Senior Citizens’ Homes Inc.

Greetings to all at this very special time of year as we celebrate again the “Birth of Christ.”

As you may be aware, Atlantic Baptist Housing owns and manages several seniors housing properties in Atlantic
Canada. We are proud of the services we are able to provide in these many locations. You are part of a large or-
ganization — we are sure you know that but we also want you know that our Board and management review and
discuss each facility separately to assure it is meeting the needs and expectations of those we are so privileged to
serve in the various communities.

The Board of Directors is pleased to formally announce the appointment of the new Executive Director of Seniors # -
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Housing — Mark Cameron.

Mark has visited many of the facilities and has had the pleasure of meeting many of you - his plans are to meet
with all tenant groups in the near future and to schedule regular visits to all facilities as he continues to become
familiar with the various operations.

Mark brings an excellent background of property and asset management and expertise which will greatly assist
the various locations in continuing to be (or becoming) housing and service options of choice in the community.

Thank you for choosing to live in one of the facilities owned and managed by Atlantic Baptist Senior Citizens
Homes Inc. Please be assured of the ongoing commitment of the Board and management in meeting the needs
and expectations of the seniors we are privileged to serve in Atlantic Canada.

Best wishes to all for a “Merry Christmas” and New Year filled with joy, peace love and happiness.

Warmest Regards,

Dale Beviy




